
 

 

 

 

Notifications 

Food Corporation of Bhutan Limited (FCBL) would like to notify the general public that we 

have resumed Auction Services in Phuntsholing, Gelephu and S/Jongkhar. However, unlike 

during the pandemic, FCBL shall not come to the source to purchase agricultural goods from 

your doorsteps. Therefore, people wishing to avail auctioning service through competitive 

bidding process for potatoes and other vegetables items may bring their goods to the nearest 

Action Yards on time. 
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